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FEDERAL ASSISTANCE FOR DISASTER DAMAGE TO ST. MARY'S SCHOOLS 

Joe Reppert-Press Secretary 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson today announced that a 

$4,794. federal assistance check had been mailed to Unified School District #321 

in St. Marys for disaster damage experienced In late September storms. 

Amount of payment was determined from information and estimates by the school 

� districts, and additional payment could be made to adjust estimates to cost of 

actual work. 
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